
  6/12/18  
 

   

     VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    

  Office of Assistant Superintendent Mrs. Kimberly Britton 

 

  After review by district personnel and attorney Kelly Stimpson,  

  revisions to the following TPSD Policies are being submitted for 

  approval: 

 

  1. Recommendation to Delete TPSD Policy IHFA – Special  

   Education Graduation/Occupational Diploma.  

 
    Policy IHFA is redundant to policy IHF.  Further, the   
   occupational diploma is not an option for the updated   
   graduation requirements and consequently, is being submitted  
   for deletion.   

 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
       Motion Second  Yes         No N Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

     Passed:  Yes  (   )   No  (   ) 
  

Action 


